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Chace,
 
The proposed plan would require a relocation of existing underground primary power facilities.
Developer should contact the Kittitas PUD for costs and requirements.
 
 

Thanks,
 

 

Ken Edwards
Engineering Manager

PUD #1 of Kittitas County
1400 Vantage Highway
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Phone: 509-933-7200 Ext 818
Ken.Edwards@KittitasPUD.com

 
 

mailto:Ken.Edwards@kittitaspud.com
mailto:chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us

A‘y//'—-
KittitasPUD











